
RABC Virtual MEETING MINUTES 
April 23th 

 
Attendees: 
Kaydene Hubert Joyce Kelly             Lena Garcia Lindy Feneide  
Michael Cimperman Amy Kim Alison VanEns Cherese Montgomery 
Dana Hunt Emily Lantaff Heather Stenner Karla Hills 
Margee Sekich Sherly Miller Laura Veeder Patrick DeCamillis 
Stacy Koelfgen Carrie Adams Paula Nelson Sara Whiteley 
 
Call to Order 
Kaydene Hubert 7:08PM 
  
 
Approval of Prior Minutes 
Motion to Approve Minutes – Emily Lantaff (1st) and Sherly Miller(2nd) 
 
  
Treasurer’s Report - Amy Kim 
Email Amy if you have any questions.  
 
Athletic Report- ​Patrick DeCamillis 
Mr. DeCamillis is trying to wrap his head around everything that is going on, he lost his son's 
baseball season as well as school. Weight room update they are finalizing bids because of the 
amount. We are getting lights at the football and soccer fields. The school board is putting in a 
new district pool at Silver Creek!! They will start in October and the pool should be done by next 
fall. The pool will have 8 lanes and a diving well. Adams and Jefco have shut everything down 
for the summer but Silver Creek is not at that point yet. UNC has cancelled everything until 
August 1st. He doesn't know what it is going to look like, he hopes we can get something going 
this summer. He is not sure if the kids will go to camps this summer because a lot of the 
colleges are closed till august 1st so it will be up to the colleges.  
 

 

 
President Report- Kaydene Hubert 
Kaydene only has two more years left at Silver Creek and she is stepping down as the 
president. She wants to share her knowledge so she really hopes that someone steps up. If 
you know anyone that may be interested in the president position please let us know. We are 
also looking for a co-treasurer. We will have a meeting next month so we can vote in the new 
people. You can have a co-president but in her opinion it's better to have just one person. If 
you are interested in the positions please let Kaydene know ASAP.  Kaydene talked to Mr. 
Finnestead and he said after prom is cancelled but maybe we can do something special for the 
seniors, maybe a BBQ after the walk through. RABC website will have a special tribute to the 
seniors so go check it out. Parents encourage your seniors to apply for the RABC scholarship. 
It is $1,000.00. We want to thank everyone that donated lights and thank you to Carrie Adams 



for helping out. Kaydene will turn on the lights every Friday  come out and see them. This is a 
gift from us to your kids. We miss them. 

 
 
 
School Store- 
Not doing much because the merchandise is in the school.Paula could go and pick it up but 
nobody is ordering. She is looking for someone to take over the school store. Next year is 
Paula's last year at Silver Creek. If you are interested please let her know.  

 
Concessions 
Alison did an amazing job with concessions along with Kassia,Carisa and Sue. 
.  
Homecoming- October 2, 2020 
We need to start planning for homecoming. We need to get a committee going because this will 
be a huge celebration. Patrick said we are going to need someone  strong to bring everyone 
together for homecoming. We need someone to lead us as well as kaydene has.  
 
Final Call For Business 

● Next meeting date is May 11,2020, at 7:00 p.m. 
● Meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m. 

 
 

 


